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U.S. OFFICE OF SPECIAL COUNSEL 
1730 M Street, N.W., Suite 218 
Washington, DC 20036-4505 

(202) 254-3600 

January 3, 2014 

Mr. John Greenewald 
 

 

Via e -mail: john@greenewald.  corn 

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request (Ref. # FO-14-0952) 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

I am writing in response to your e-mail, dated November 15, 2013, in which you asked the 
Office of Special Counsel (OSC) for a copy of a record titled "Political Activity and the 
Federal Employee". Your request has been processed under the Freedom of Information 
Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. 

OSC conducted a search for records and located a two-page document that is responsive to 
your request. That record is enclosed in full. 

You have the right to appeal this determination under the FOIA. Any such appeal must be 
in writing, and be received within 45 days of the date of this letter. The appeal should be 
sent to OSC's General Counsel at the OSC address at the top of this letter, or by e-mail to 
FOIAappeal@osc.gov . 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Christopher Kurt 
FOIA Officer 
Office of General Counsel 

Enclosure 








